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You are receiving this email because you currently participate in a University retirement
plan and elected a transitional bridge payment as part of the recent transition from the
monthly to biweekly pay schedule. We are writing to remind you that no retirement
contributions were taken on this bridge payment, which was paid today, May 3, 2024. This
includes both employee and employer contributions to Oklahoma Teachers Retirement
System (OTRS) and Fidelity, including voluntary plans.
 
Retirement contributions will resume on the following paycheck that pays on May 17,
2024.
 
Because of this transition, you may want to review contribution percentages to any
voluntary retirement plans to ensure your personal goals are met for 2024. To make
changes to your 403(b) or 457(b), please login to netbenefits.com.
  
Questions?Questions?
For additional information regarding retirement contributions, please contact
HRRe-rement@ou.edu.

For additional information regarding your bridge payment or the biweekly pay schedule
transition, please contact paydaychange@ou.edu.
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